NAnited Dtates Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

January 8, 2018

Dr. Arthur Keiser

Chancellor

Keiser University

1900 West Commercial Boulevard
#180

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Dear Dr. Keiser:

It is our distinct pleasure to congratulate Keiser University on reaching its 40th
anniversary. We commend Keiser University for its commitment to student success and
contribution to the educational experience. Your dedicated efforts will continue to have a great
impact on students not only in Florida, but across our nation.

Unfortunately, we will be unable to attend your celebration on January 12", but please
send our congratulations and well wishes to everyone in attendance and to Keiser University’s
administration, faculty and students. We look forward to seeing how Keiser continues to
innovate and impact the education landscape.

On behalf of the residents of the State of Florida, please accept our best wishes for the
future of Keiser University.

Marco Rubio Bill Nelson
U.S. Senator U.S. Senator




